
NAACLS Board of Directors’ Accreditation Award 
 

The Progress Report from the Medical Laboratory Technician Program of Laurel Ridge 
Community College in Middletown, VA is deemed unsatisfactory. 
 

Next Submissions for Program Review End Accreditation Date 
Progress Report Due to Citation: October 1, 2025 

Self-Study: April 1, 2026 
April 30, 2027 

 
A Progress Report documenting compliance with the following Standard must be submitted 
electronically to NAACLS. Please refer to the “Next Submission for Program Review” chart for 
due date. 
 
The Program is in partial compliance with the following Standard: 
  
Standard II.C 
 

II. Program Assessment and Modification 
C. The results of program outcomes measures and assessment 
must include findings from graduate and employer feedback and 
be:  
1. Reflected in ongoing curriculum development, resource 

acquisition/allocation, and program modification. 
2. Analyzed to demonstrate the effectiveness of any changes 

implemented. 
  
Rationale 
  

The results of program outcomes measures and assessment 
included findings from graduate and employer feedback, but 
such findings from graduate feedback were not reflected in 
curriculum development, resource acquisition/allocation, and 
program modification, and thus subsequent changes were not 
analyzed to demonstrate effectiveness of changes implemented. 

  
Recommendation 
  

Submit evidence that program outcome measures and 
assessments from graduate feedback are reflected in curriculum 
development, resource acquisition/allocation, and program 
modification, and those changes are analyzed to demonstrate 
the effectiveness of changes implemented. 

  
Failure to submit the required report(s) by the due date may result in Withdrawal of Accreditation. 
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